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NOTICE OF HEARING 
 
 
The buildings at 253 E. Second Street and 202 Mary Street, Moscow Mills, have been deemed 
dangerous buildings by the City of Moscow Mills.  The City will hold a hearing at City Hall, 995 
Main Street, on September 12, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. to allow interested parties to show cause why 
said buildings should not be demolished by the City and the cost thereof taxed as a lien against 
said properties. 
 
 
 
 


